CSMAC 5G Subcommittee Recommendations

Membership

Co-chairs:

- Mariam Sorond (mariam.sorond@dish.com)
- Mark Racek (mark.racek@ericsson.com)

NTIA Liaison:

- Rangam Subramanian (<u>RSubramanian@ntia.doc.gov</u>)
- Amy Sanders (<u>asanders@ntia.doc.gov</u>)
- Bob Denny (<u>RDenny@ntia.doc.gov</u>)

Members:

- Paul Anuszkiewicz
- Tom Dombrowsky
- Dale Hatfield
- Mark Lewellen
- Allen MacKenzie

- Donna Bethea-Murphy
- Janice Obuchowski
- Carl Povelites
- Charla Rath
- Dennis Roberson
- Steve Sharkey
- Chris Weasler

Background

- NTIA proposed a "Draft Strategic Plan for NTIA Engagement with Standardization Development Organizations
- Subcommittee has met 3 times
- The subcommittee reviewed the document and provided input as comments and suggestions to improve the document. NTIA has reviewed the comments and provided responses
- Most of the comments can be addressed by the next CSMAC meeting, except one of the comments would need a more long term approach as outlined in the next slide

Recommendation

- A two phase approach is recommended:
 - Short term recommendation is to finalize inputs and responses addressing all the comments by the next CSMAC meeting (May 9th). This will allow the NTIA to start engagement with the SDOs and be involved in the development of the 5G standards as early as possible in order not to miss an opportunity
 - Long term recommendation is to address the NTIA need to establish a formal process where it receives input to the SDO engagement.
 - Seeking a meeting with ITS to discuss their engagement process and industry interface -May 9th
 - This formal process framework could be identified potentially by the next CSMAC meeting, however the implementation timeline is unknown and requires research